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I support and align my thoughts with Bishop Robert Deeley
A proposed bill to create new rights for “gender-affirming care” and “reproductive 
health care” in Maine law is a direct attack on the beauty and truth of human life as 
embodied in the natural reality of the human family. It is both unconstitutional and 
immoral.
Children especially are harmed when they are told that they can "change" their sex or,
further, be given hormones that will affect their development and possibly render 
them infertile as adults. Parents deserve better guidance on these important decisions, 
and we should urge our medical institutions to honor the basic medical principle of 
"first, do no harm." Gender ideology harms individuals and societies by sowing 
confusion and self-doubt. The state itself has a compelling interest, therefore, in 
maintaining policies that uphold the scientific fact of human biology and supporting 
the social institutions and norms that surround it.
Please please protect undeveloped vulnerable children and their families and vote 
AGAINST this bill! 


